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December 14, 2021 

 
VIA E-FILING & EMAIL 
Aida Camacho-Welch, Secretary 
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 
44 South Clinton Avenue, 9th Floor 
Post Office Box 350 
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0350 
board.secretary@bpu.nj.gov 
aida.camacho@bpu.nj.gov 
 

RE: IN THE MATTER OF COMPETITIVE SOLAR INCENTIVE ("CSI") 
PROGRAM PURSUANT TO P.L. 2021, C.169  
BPU Docket No. QO21101186 

 
Dear Secretary Camacho-Welch: 
 

On behalf of Dakota Power Partners, LLC (“Dakota”) please see attached comments 
regarding the design of the Competitive Solar Incentive (“CSI”) Program in response to the Board 
of Public Utilities (“BPU”) Stakeholder Notice dated November 1, 2021. 
  

Consistent with the Board’s Order dated March 19, 2020, in Docket No. EO20030254 
temporarily waiving certain requirements for non-essential obligations, we are submitting only 
electronic copies of this filing.  
 
 Thank you. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Murray E. Bevan 

 
 
Enclosure 
 


